
 

 Opening Doors to Multifaith Inclusion: 
In the Sanctuary, in the Community, and in your Family 

The Inclusivity Committee invites you to participate in an intimate conversation 

with Rabbi Haaz and Rabbi Robyn Frisch of 18Doors about multifaith inclusion 

within Har Zion Temple and in our lives outside the walls of the synagogue. We will 

discuss what Har Zion does to engage multifaith families and how we can all be 

inclusive in our roles as congregants, parents, grandparents, and friends. 

Wednesday, December 6 at 7:00 PM 

In the Levin-Bailis Room 

Admission is free and the event is open to all ages.  
 

Light refreshments will be served.  
 

If you have any questions, please email 
inclusivity@harziontemple.org 

 
 

18Doors is an organization that seeks to 
empower people in multifaith relationships – 
individuals, couples, families, their children, 

and congregations – to engage in Jewish life. 
They offer a fellowship for rabbis and 

professional development for Jewish clergy, 
as well as resources and events for people in 

multifaith relationships. 
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